
 
   

Dear Donor,         

The Roseville Public Library and the Friends of the Roseville Library are hosting their annual Winter Gala at the 

Downtown Library, December 7, 2013.  The theme for this year’s Winter Gala is “Retro Winter Wonderland” 

and we will entertain approximately 300 guests with hors d'oeuvres and desserts, a no host bar, silent auction 

and music by the fabulous Sacramento Jazz Orchestra. 

The focus of the Gala is to raise funds for the purchase our new Mobile Library. The Mobile Library will be a 

wonderful addition to the services the library provides the community of Roseville. Please visit our website: 

www.roseville.ca.us/events for more information. 

 We would like you to help by donating a product or service for the silent auction.  Your donation, confirmed 

by November 8, will be prominently displayed and featured at the event and on our website. The items 

auctioned help bring in a tremendous amount of funds during the evening. 

All items will be sold by auction at our Winter Gala on Saturday, December 7, 2013.  Please contact Joan Goff 
at 916-774-5905/ jgoff@roseville.ca.us for more information.  Items may be mailed to Joan Goff 1530 Maidu 
Dr. Roseville, Ca. 95661 OR you may request pickup of your donation by contacting Joan. 
 
Thank you so much for your generosity and help on this important project. 

 
 
 

   Lynn S. Brown                    Janice Hanson 

      Lynn Brown, President                                  Janice Hanson, Chair       
  Friends of the Roseville Public Library                  Roseville Library Board   

                                               

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Charitable donations to the City may be tax deductible under Section 170 of the Internal Revenue Code. Donors are advised to consult 
their tax professional. City of Roseville Tax ID 94-6000409. 
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